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The ENVISION solution

Learn more here:
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The problem
Shapshot of farmers’ practices

Inspector’s impartiality

A lot of paperwork

Large number of rules

Lack of evidence

Time-consuming

Costly
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Complete System Rethink
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Complete System Rethink
The services



EUROGEO WORKSHOP 2022

ATHENS 7-9 DECEMBER 2022

Complete System Rethink
The platform
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Complete System Rethink
The mobile app
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The benefits

Farmer

▪ Personalised guidance

▪ Boost the performance of the 
cultivation

▪ Reduction of administrative costs

▪ Avoid penalties/ non-
conformances

▪ More transparent execution of 
controls
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The benefits

PAs and CBs

▪ More targeted on- field 
inspections

▪ Continuous monitoring of 
farmland

▪ Automated checks based on EO 
data

▪ Reduction of costly & time-
consuming procedures

▪ Reduction of operational and 
administrative costs

Farmer

▪ Personalised guidance

▪ Boost the performance of the 
cultivation

▪ Reduction of administrative 
burdens

▪ More transparent execution 
controls

▪ Avoid penalties/ non-
conformances
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The benefits

PAs and CBs Stakeholders

▪ More targeted on- field 
inspections

▪ Reduction of costly & time-
consuming procedures

▪ Reduction of operational and 
administrative costs

▪ Continuous monitoring of 
farmland

▪ Automated checks based on EO 
data

▪ Better control systems based 
on satellite images

▪ Design more accurate 
certifications

▪ Data availability, accessibility
& re-use

▪ Modernise the monitoring 
approach

Farmer

▪ Personalised guidance

▪ Boost the performance of the 
cultivation

▪ Reduction of administrative 
burdens

▪ More transparent execution 
controls

▪ Avoid penalties/ non-
conformances
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The benefits
PAs and CBsFarmer Stakeholders
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Who we are…

GREECE

DRAXIS, NOA, ETAM, 
AgroApps

SERBIA

INOSENS, OCS (CB)

LITHUANIA

NPA (PA)

UK

UREAD, LEAF

SLOVENIA

ITC

BELGIUM

EV ILVO, LV (PA)

CYPRUS

CAPO (PA)
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Ifigeneia-Maria Tsioutsia

AgroApps PC

Email: iftsioutsia@agroapps.gr

Website: agroapps.gr 

mailto:iftsioutsia@agroapps.gr

